
24th February 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope everyone has a lovely half term holiday, everyone is back in school ready to start for this term. We have had a lot on 

this week and lots to look forward to next week as well.  

Some of the Year 6 children have been on a residential trip to High Adventure this week where they have been completing 

lots of exciting activities. I would like to thank all the staff who have organised this event and to Mrs Bashir, Miss Iram and 

Miss Dark for taking the children away. I went yesterday and they all looked like they were having a wonderful time. It is a 

great opportunity if you get the chance to go away with school and we will be organising another residential for year 5 next 

year. 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week we have assessment week for all the children from Year 1 to Year 6,They will be completing Grammar, Maths 

and Reading tests to see how the children are progressing. It is important that the children don’t miss school next week so 

they can show off their learning. 

Next week is Mother Tongue Week all the classes are looking at different languages, cultures and countries. We have a 

number of visitors coming in to speak to the children. The countries and languages the children are looking at are: 

EYFS Urdu/Pakistan 

Year 1 Punjabi/India 

Year 2 Romanian/Romania 

Year 3 Bengali/Bangladesh 

Year 4 Spanish/Spain 

Year 5 Polish/Poland 

Year 6 Urdu/Pakistan 

So lots to look forward too! 

I hope everyone has a great weekend and stay safe. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Christopher Holmes  

Head Teacher 
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NEWS 
24th February 2023 

Certificate & Award Winners 
24th February 2023 

Year R:  Massoma,Alfie, Moeen 
Year 1:  Ariz, Brian-Darren, Hareem 
Year 2:  Milo, Mohsin, Charlie 
Year 3:  Sharnie, Katelyn, Raqeeb 
Year 4:  Abdul, Muhammad, Ava, Miley, Lilly 
Year 5:  Esha’al, Mason, Hyusein 
Year 6:   Ruqayyah, Nabil, Hasnain 
Lunchtime award: George, Anayah 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Dairy  

27th February - Assessment week and Inter-
national Mother Tongue Day 
2nd March -World Book Day 
23rd March Parents evening 
31st March -BREAK UP 1.15pm  

Children with 100% attendance could be in  

chance of winning a bike.  

The winner will be drawn at the end of the 

term!  

Follow us on Facebook  
www.facebook.com/primetprimary 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day  

Friday 3rd March  

Children can come to school dressed in either 

cultural clothing or dress as their favourite 

book character.  

We have lots of things going on in school to 

celebrate, including a visit from an author.  

School Uniform 
Please ensure your children come to school in 

black shoes, rather than trainers.  

This week, Year 5 have been on a nature walk looking for signs of spring which will be 

used to help them write poetry they had a fab time 


